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2. Our community has a single access to the main street Rutherford Road through Sweet
River Blvd. Our community of around 2000 people will have to deal with a new community
of more then 4000 people to go through same access point to get out to work everyday.  
3. This new development has over 2000 apartments with a parking lot of 0.7. That means
more then 600 apartments will have NO parking lot. But this area has no access to public
transportation because it doesn't exist. What we have so far it is developed for a small
number of people not for thousands. This is not downtown Toronto wit buses and trams. 
4. When we bought our houses more then 20 years ago were told the plaza is meant for
busyness activities and nothing will change because close proximity to highway 400. How
come now you as a city hall even take into consideration such a request. You know very
well it is against the development plans you have made long ago. Please don't mention
density of population. Already you have high density in the neighborhood. We can see it
with our naked eyes.
5. The developer knows according to the plan he has only one access point through Sweet
River Blvd. He tells us will create a lot of business spaces without one parking lot. If you
approve this development you will be accountable for all the problems which will appear
because of fight over parking spots on the streets around. 
I hope the wisdom and not greed will prevail,
 
Flavius Anton 
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